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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: August 2, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject:    Shooting on August 1, 2017  
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell 
 Office  (707) 441-4388 

 

Prepared by: Brian Stephens, Captain  
 

 

On August 1, 2017 at approximately 8:14 p.m., officers with the Eureka Police 

Department responded to the alley behind a gas station at the 1300 block of 5
th

 Street for 

a report of shots fired.  Once on scene, officers located a male subject down in the alley 

with gunshot wounds to his torso.  The male was unresponsive and medical personnel 

were summoned to the scene.  The male subject was transported to the hospital where he 

succumbed to his injuries.  The male’s identity will be released once the next of kin has 

been notified. 

 

The shooter was identified as a uniformed on duty armed security guard for a local 

security company.  There were multiple eye witnesses to the incident who cooperated 

with investigators and provided consistent statements. The investigation suggests that the 

security guard was confronted by the male subject in the alley as the guard was trying to 

exit his vehicle.  A confrontation took place and the male subject brandished a knife and 

attempted to stab the security guard.  The security guard fired his weapon ending the 

assault. 

 

There have been no arrests made at this point as this is an ongoing investigation.  The 

Humboldt County District Attorney’s Office has been briefed on the investigation.  

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Detective Bise at 441-4109. 
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